
Parents and caregivers please join us for

When you are choosing child care for your 
child, there’s a lot to consider. Staff from 
child care centers and family child care 
providers will be at Wonder Works Children’s 
Museum to answer all your questions about 
their programs. There will also be an Early 
Childhood specialist on-site to answer 
questions and provide information about 
early childhood education. Child care 
programs will be based in Oak Park and River 
Forest. There is no cost to attend. 

Please bring this flyer with you for free 
admission to Wonder Works between 3-5 pm.

Child Care

Wonder Works Children’s Museum 
6445 West North Ave. 
Oak Park, IL 60302

Sunday, January 28, 2018
3 - 5 pm 

CHILD CARE

Visit collab4kids.org for a list
of participating programs.
#ChoosingChildCare

More information: 

collab4kids.org
info@collab4kids.org
708-613-6122 
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